
FC70. SPENDING REVIEW 2011

With  reference  to  the  Minute  of  Meeting  held  on  5  October  2011  (Paragraph  FC50
refers),  there was submitted Report (circulated) dated 23 November 2011 by the Chief
Finance Officer advising that, in order to secure their full funding allocation, Council is
required by the Scottish Government to confirm in writing that it will fulfil a number of
financial commitments set out by the Government.

NOTED the contents of the report.

AGREED to remit to the Leader of the Council and the Chief Executive to approve the
Conditions Letter from the Scottish Government and thereby secure the Council’s grant
entitlement.


